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Comments: | am opposed to the National Forest Service plan to reduce the number of wild horses to one horse
per 394 acres. The wild horses are intended to be protected by the Wild Horse and Burro act of the 1970s,
although the intent of that Act has always been subverted. There should be NO removal, any reduction of the
herds should be done through natural attrition and the PZP method of birth control. The fate of the wild horses in
this country should be determined by the citizens, not by arbitrary (at best) and biased (at worst) decisions made
on our behalf by public agencies. Thank you for your prompt and close attention to my comments.



